PaTTAN Family Resources Website for Complex Learners

The PA Training and Technical Assistance Network, in collaboration with the Bureau of Special Education, has created a website of resources for families and general educators supporting complex learners at home during the Covid-19 pandemic. The website entitled “Family Resources for Students with Complex Learning Needs” is located at PaTTAN Family Resources Website for Complex Learners and was developed by a representative group of consultants supporting the educational initiatives of family engagement, intellectual and/or significant cognitive disabilities, multiple disabilities, sensory impairments and assistive technology and communication.  For the purpose of this website, a complex learner is a child, youth, or young adult with an intellectual or significant cognitive disability, multiple disabilities, and/or sensory impairment.
 
PaTTAN recognizes that everyone is doing their best to manage work, self-care, children’s online education, and more during the COVID-19 pandemic. Families and professionals supporting children with disabilities face additional challenges. You are not in this alone.  The website will be updated periodically, so families and general educators are encouraged to check back routinely to access additional resources.

